

Office of the Mayor

1819 Farnam Street, Suite 300 Omaha, Nebraska 68183-0300 (402) 444-5000

FAX: (402) 444-6059

March 13, 2017

Dear Neighborhood Cleanup Coordinators,

At the recent Spring Cleanup Kickoff meeting, several neighborhood groups asked about changing the procedures at Under the Sink for the five Saturdays designated as neighborhood cleanup days.

I am happy to tell you we are able to help! Under the Sink will be open from 9:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m. on April 22, April 29, May 6, May 13 and May 20. Appointments will not be necessary on these dates.

Under the Sink is located at 4001 South 120th Street. You will find information about the types of household hazardous waste that is accepted at http://www.underthesink.org.

Thank you for participating in the Spring Cleanup and for letting your neighbors know about this expanded service this year.

Sincerely,

Jean Stothert

Mayor, City of Omaha